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We, the people who sign this as a group, want you to know we support the changes made at the fire department to
ensure the safety of employees, volunteers, and citizens. We support the Chief. Changes were needed for many years,
under his leadership, they have been made. Ambulances are staffed and supported, which addressed a long time safety
and service issue. As of July 1, 2018, the department no longer calls on the resources of the police department to drive
ambulances due to lack of volunteers. Employees no longer report to work and find themselves alone, without back up,
unsure of their ability to quickly provide critical help to our citizens. Training is improving. Standards in training that
protect the City and insure the safety of employees, volunteers and the citizens they serve have been set and are met by
all who choose to serve. New volunteers are joining and the number of volunteers responding to calls is growing.

Respect is being restored within the department.

We ask you to stay the course.
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